
From: Mary Sullivan
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2022 9:36 PM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Budget 
 

To whom it may concern,  

I feel that the Islands Trust is overstepping their mandate.  I, like many, filled out a poorly 

advertised survey.  I came across it by accident.  This doesn't give you a very good picture of the 

opposition to your proposed budget if the majority of islanders didn't even know about it.  At this 

point I do NOT trust you to do what is in the best interests of islanders and it may be time to stop 

and LISTEN.  I do not want any increase in your budget.  If anything there should be a reduction 

in your powers especially those areas that are already controlled by other levels of 

government.  Sincerely,  Mrs. Sullivan 


